From: noel harte [maiito:nghartel@gmail.com] o
Sent: 03 September 2009 20:23 ’
To: Wexford Receptionist ' :
Subject: re WL W0161-01 bottlehill i

for the attention of

Mr Brian Meaney ;
|
Dear Sir ]

attached please find corréspondance from Glenville community council in relation to the
proosed Amendment to the waste licence for Bottlehill dump.

regards
noel harte
secretary glenville community council

|
|
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Noel Harte

Secretary Glenville Commumty Col
Ardarou Cottage

Glenville

Co Cork

Oct 06 2009

Mr Brian Meaney

Senior Inspector :

Office of Climate Control,Licensing and resource Use,
Environemental Protection Agency’

Johnstown Castle Estate

Co Wexford

-.Re Waste licence W0161-01 Bottlehill Landfill
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Appqllcatlon for Technical Amendement to Waste Licence és
s @ Q@
S8
‘ ' \Q \x
O Be|ha(11f of Glényllle community counQi%uld like to bring to your attention the
concerns of the Local Community in g@agﬁn to the amendment to the Waste Licence for the
bottlehlll Landﬁll as discussed at a ge%eﬁ\t meeting of the community council in Glenville.

O
in conéern is with the progbsal to transport of the waste un- baled to the site.
PN
1. Wlth un- baled waste bemg transported the increased traffic created as a result of non-
- compaction of the waste compared to that of baled waste requires a detailed analysis to
be submitted to compared the load factor of the vehicles transporting the material baled
and un- baled.

2. The material being transported must be transported in a sealed container and a condition
of the licence should it be approved must specify no open transport of material be
allowed to be allowed.

Sincerely,
Noel Harte
Secretary - Glenville Community Council
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